From: John Finnell

To: Smith, Laura

Subject: RE: Homewood Odor Complaints and Rules
Date: Monday, November 09, 2009 2:28:28 PM
Laura,

Yes. Your information is accurate.

John Finnell

Sr. Air Pollution Control Engineer
Placer County APCD

3091 County Center Drive, Suite 240
Auburn, CA 95603

(530) 745-2324

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or
legally privileged information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized
interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the
Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender
and destroy all copies of the communication.

From: Smith, Laura [mailto:Ismith@jsanet.com]
Sent: Monday, November 09, 2009 1:32 PM

To: John Finnell

Subject: Homewood Odor Complaints and Rules

Hi John,

Thanks for taking the time to speak with me about applicable rules and odor complaints for the
Homewood Expansion Project. Per our conversation, | have recorded the following information and
would like to verify it is correct:

The following rules may apply to the proposed project: 202, 205, 207, 210, 212, 213, 217, 218, 225,
226, 228, 231, 242, 246, 501, and 502.

There have been zero odor complaints against the Homewood Mountain Resort (since 2001).

If you could please confirm the above information at your earliest convenience, | would greatly
appreciate it!

Thanks!

Laura Smith
Air Quality and Climate Change Specialist
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